
Central Mississippi Light Flyers 
Date:  10-14-23 
Meeting Minutes 
 
President Carl Fox called the meeting to order at 11:35. Other officers present were Wes 
Stafford, Randy West, and Cheri Anglin.  A quorum was established with 16. 
 
Carl thanked Paul Hockin and Janice Murphy for providing lunch. 
 
Guests included Janice Murphy, Nicole Barone; Ty Watson, Don Ward, Grayson McCool, 
Wells Frazier, and Roy Sims. 
 
John Boutwell moved that the September minutes be accepted, Les seconded it, and they 
were approved. 
 
James Watson mentioned the fly-in at Hammond, Cheri mentioned the Pumpkin Drop 
October 31 with a rain date of November 4, and Wes mentioned the fly-in at 49MS (11 
miles east of Philadelphia). 
 
Carl handed out proposed rules for Onsite Camping and discussed them.  Wes is in 
charge of that committee.  A rule about vehicles on the runway was added.  Carlton moved 
that we accept the camping rules, Dr. Bob seconded it, and it was approved. 
 
Carlton offered to get catfish for the November fly-in.  Jim, Carlton, Paul, and James 
Watson are on the food committee.  Carl went over the fly-in checklist. 
 
Carlton reported that the new clubhouse hangar door will be hung before the fly-in.  Les 
will assist Carlton and Boyd. 
 
Boyd moved that Penn Croker be accepted as a new member, Dr. Bob seconded it, and it 
was approved. 
 
Carl read the financial report that Bill prepared.  The aviation insurance went up.  Tony 
White paid $50 for watering a tree.  Carlton will finalize the insurance so it will go from 
builder’s insurance to full hangar insurance.  Boyd moved that the report be accepted, Wes 
seconded it, and it was approved. 
 
Jim gave an update on Coley and Judy Richardson.  
 
Dr. Bob moved that we adjourn at 12:45. 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Cheri Anglin 


